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Fireworks Displays from a Barge Moored 200m from Gun Wharf – Grand Harbour   

 
The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta notifies Mariners that a fireworks display 
will be let off from a barge moored 200m from Gun Wharf in Grand Harbour on Monday 31st 
December, 2012 at about 2330hrs in the following position:   

 LATITUDE (N)   LONGITUDE (E) 

35°53'.29  14°30'.56 

The actual display shall start at 0000 hrs (midnight) and shall last for 15 minutes. The barge will 
be removed immediately afterwards. 

The barge is to be given a wide berth of at least 200 meters.    Vessels navigating within the 
Grand Harbour are to proceed with caution and slow speed. Mariners are to comply with any 
instructions given by Valletta VTS (Valletta Port Control).   

Chart affected BA Chart 177.  
 
Positions are referred to WGS 84 Datum.  
 




